January 15, 2016

VIA EMAIL TO lisa.mielke/@alaska.gov
AND VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL

Lisa Mielke

Rapid Response Coordinator

Alaska Dislocated Worker Unit

P.O. Box 115509

Juneau, AK 99811-5509

VIA EMAIL TO mayor@juneau.org
AND VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL
Mayor Mary Becker

City and Borough of Juneau

155 S. Seward Street

Juneau. AK 99801

Re: Notice of Closure of Facility

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to notify you that Walmart is closing its Store # 3814 located at 6525 GLACIER HWY, JUNEAU, AK 99801.

There are 168 employees who are being affected at this location. All employees at this facility have been notified of the
terminations of their employments, effective on 4/15/2016.

We expect the employment separations to be permanent. There is no union representative. There are no bumping rights.

Walmart

702 SW 8th Street
Bentonville, AR 72716

However. all separated employees have the opportunity to apply for open positions at other Walmart or Sam’s Club

locations.

Should you wish further information, please contact me at the following phone number: 907-376-9782

Sincerely,

=

SCOTT PATTON



